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WELCOME TO THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time-sensitive information about the administration
 of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.

                                        

Sent:  Monday, September 24, 2012 4:55 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #135 – HACA announces a new President/CEO
 
The Housing Authority of the City of Austin (HACA), SHCC's parent corporation, has selected Michael Gerber to be the new President/CEO, replacing Jim Hargrove, who retired after 15 years of service to HACA.  Mr. Gerber will also serve as SHCC's President/CEO.

Download Press release announcing Mr. Gerber's appointment. 
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